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March 2025 Newsletter

Can you believe March is halfway over? It is going so quickly. According to our
handbook, on page 41, snacks for morning recess are supposed to be healthy. I am
seeing students with cookies, chips, and cakes. Please pack them a healthy snack.
Apples, grapes, or granola bars are a great alternative. Thank you. We have
scheduled our field trip to the St Louis Zoo for Friday, May 9, 2025 . We would
love for you to come. Please mark it on your calendar.

What We Are Learning

Reading:
We will learn about story structure beginning, middle, and end. Also, combining
sentences using the conjunction and.

Math:
We will be learning about shapes and composite shapes.

Religion:
We will be learning about the Sacraments

Social Studies:
We will be learning about maps.

Important Dates to Remember
28th: Noon dismissal

"Have I not commanded you? Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid; do not
be discouraged, for the Lord your God will be with you wherever you go."
Joshua 1:9



